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Approximately $12 million* in earmarked funds are being used to
provide for passing opportunities between Pueblo and Fowler
(from approximately 59th Lane to .5 miles west of 62nd Lane).

CDOT continues to explore how to best apply the remaining funds
that ensures their most effective use along the corridor. 

* This has been corrected to $11 million
   since the Open House Meetings.


